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The Commission has disapproved the draft final rule. The staff should discontinue this 
rulemaking activity. 

The staff should evaluate the history of this rulemaking activity as a lessons-learned/case study 
under the agency transformation initiative. 

The Committee to Review Generic Requirements should evaluate its endorsement of this draft 
final rule and provide a report to the Commission on any lessons-learned or modifications that 
may be needed to its evaluation criteria, given the Commission's disapproval of the rule's 
issuance. 
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